
BUCKLEY SPACE FORCE INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 

April is the Month of the Military Child and 
during this month, Hunt Military 
Communities celebrates the youngest 
members of our communities. Military 
children, often make some of the most 
significant sacrifices moving from state to 
state, school to school, and having parents 
deployed for long periods of time. We are 

proud to acknowledge and support the tremendous 
strength and resiliency of our military children, along 
with the sacrifice. This year, for the third time, we are 
hosting our Hunt Little Heroes program. Encourage 
your children to share stories of how they have been a 
hero and positive in-uence in their community. 
Applicants are asked to submit a 300-word essay, or a 
video telling their “Hero Story.” All applicants will 
receive a complimentary Hunt Little Heroes cape, mask 
and challenge coin. Three winners will receive cash 
prizes and matching donations to the charity of their 
choice. For more information please visit https://
www.huntheroesfoundaiton.org.com. From all of us 
here at HMC, thank you for your service and sacrifice.  
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17300 E Keystone Blvd | Aurora, CO | 80017 

Phone: 720.844.0800 • buckleyleasing@huntcompanies.com   

Facebook: Buckley Family Housing 

A message from the Community Director  

Greetings Buckley Community,  

We are so excited for spring and look forward to warmer weather! We hope 
you enjoyed the St Patrick’s Day ice cream social—we did! As we head into 
the spring and summer seasons we will be planning a lot of events that we 
hope you will enjoy. Any events specifically that you would like to see? Email 
us your ideas! We welcome ideas from you and those can be sent to the 
buckleyleasing@huntcompanies.com email.  

It’s been a few months since the CEL Satisfaction Survey ended and we 
have yet to receive those results and feedback. Once we do receive that we 
will be sure to let you know what that feedback was and what our action plan 
is as I feel its important you all are aware of what we are actively doing to 
ensure your experience here is a pleasant one and hopefully a long lasting 
stay!  

Don’t forget! We have a new phone number. Should you need assistance 
please call our new number at 720.844.0800. Please update our contact 
number and remove the old number!  

We are a few weeks into the Resident Utility Billing Reduction Initiative and 
are excited about this project—see attached flyer. This initiative is geared 
toward upgrading your home to be more energy efficient and therefore 
reduce your utility cost/usage. We would love your feedback on this if your 
home has since been completed. Please note—we will email you one week 
before your install date then again 24hrs before your install. Please be 
on the lookout for that notification as we do not require permission to enter 
for this project! Not sure if we have your email—call us!  

I hope you and your family are staying healthy and enjoying the change in 
season!  
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ENJOYING THE CHANGE IN SEASON!  



 

www.buckleyfamilyhousing.com 

 Community Reminders  

 Got trash/bulk items?? Don’t forget! We will 
have an additional roll off dumpster located in 
the maintenance parking lot on the last Thurs 
of every month to assist with any additional 
trash or bulk items you are looking to get rid 
of. Please do not leave bulk items at the 
curb—items left at the 
curb will be subject to a 
violation and/or fine. 

 Trash bins—A friendly 
reminder that trash pick 
up is every Thurs. Bins should be placed out 
Wed evening or Thurs AM.  

 Pet reminder—please make sure pets are on 
a leash when outside (unless in a fenced in 
yard) and that pet waste is being removed!  

 

 

Insights & Events  
Utility Billing Update  

A friendly reminder to all residents that we are in the process of getting caught 
up on the delayed utility billing. In order to catch up, resident bills are coming 

more frequently, however, they are still generally for 30 day billing periods. We 
anticipate being caught up after residents receive their bill in May of 2022. 

Residents are not being double billed.  

Please keep in mind that although the utility charges are still in arrears and 
being caught up, you continue to receive the full monthly utility allowance 

credit from your BAH each month, and that credit received is to now be 
applied toward the current utility charges presented for payment.  

Events/Contests 
 Egg basket decorating! Bring the kids by Fri 4/15 from 

3:30-4:30pm to grab a basket & decorate with candy 
and other goodies! **while supplies last  

 Guess the jellybeans! Come by and submit your guess 
for how many jellybeans are in the jar between Apr 4th
-15th and enter to win a $25 gift card!  

 Find the Purple Balloon! Look around the community 
throughout the month of April and ask your kiddos to 
find where the balloons have been placed and prizes 
will be given to those who find the balloons.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

**Look for these details and more on our social media and your 
email! We will be sending more details and flyers regarding these 
events! If you do not receive our emails please contact us!!** 

 Maintenance Corner 

Help us help you!  
If you have a maintenance request submitted or 
you need to submit a request—please make sure 
you are submitting correct contact information so 
we may reach you. If we attempt to contact you 

and cannot reach you, your request may be 
cancelled. We want to ensure all maintenance 

requests are responded 
to and completed in a 
timely manner. Thank 

you!  

 

http://www.airforceacademyhousing.com

